
 

COVER LETTER AND GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
December 21, 2004 
 
To:  Federal Communications Commission 
 
Subject: Data for FCC Certification Application 
 
Applicant: Uniden America Corporation 
  181 North Country Club Road, P.O. Box 580 
  Lake City, South Carolina  29560 
  James R. Haynes, Vice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs 
 
TYPE OF EQUIPMENT: 5.8 GHz Cordless Telephone Base Unit 
FCC RULES:   Part 15.247 
FCC IDENTIFIER:  AMWUP743 
 
Dear Sirs and/or Madams: 
 
The accompanying documentation represents out application for Equipment Authorization under FCC Parts 
2 and 15.  Quantity production is planned. 
 
EMC testing, which is required by the Commission, was performed at PCTEST Engineering Laboratory, Inc. 
of Columbia, Maryland.  Their reports are included as Exhibits to this application. However, the test data  
and reports being submitted are identical to previously filed data for the AMWUP744 (Base unit).   Along 
with the AMWUP744R, which is currently pending Certification approval, represent a cordless telephone 
system 
 
The above referenced cordless telephone base unit, identified as AMWUP743 will be manufactured and 
marketed  along with the AMWUP744R, which is currently pending Certification approval, under various 
model numbers, including ELBT585.  However, all models will be representative of the test data and 
specifications included in this application except for the fact that no Bluetooth operation are available in the 
base unit.  The omission of the Bluetooth Module in the base unit (AMWUP743) does not effect compliance.   
The production of the models identified as AMWUP743 will be representative of the test data and 
specifications within the expected tolerances in mass-production. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or need any further information. 
 
Regards, 

         
 James R. Haynes 
 Vice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs 


